
From: Heinz, Jamie L. <jamie.heinz@anchorageak.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, March 20, 2024 11:30 AM
To: !MAS Assembly Members <!MASAssemblyMembers@anchorageak.gov>; !MAS Assembly 
Counsel <MASAssemblyCounsel@anchorageak.gov>; !MAS Assembly Legislative Services 
<MASAssemblyLegislativeServices@anchorageak.gov>
Cc: !MAS Assembly Agenda <MASAssemblyAgenda@anchorageak.gov>
Subject: FW: Motion to Reconsider AO No. 2023-110(S-1), As Amended

 

All:

 

There has been a motion and a second to Reconsider AO No. 2023-110(S-1).  As 
such, this item will be on the agenda for the 3/27/24 Special Meeting

 

 

Thanks,

Jamie Heinz, MMC

Municipal Clerk

907-343-4312

 

From: Constant, Christopher <christopher.constant@anchorageak.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, March 20, 2024 10:51 AM
To: Volland, Daniel R. <Daniel.Volland@anchorageak.gov>; Heinz, Jamie L. 
<jamie.heinz@anchorageak.gov>
Subject: Re: Motion to Reconsider AO No. 2023-110(S-1), As Amended

 

I second. 
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Christopher Constant, Chair

Anchorage Municipal Assembly, District 1

 

I want to thank you for adding your voice to the permanent record of the Municipality of 
Anchorage.

 

From: Volland, Daniel R. <Daniel.Volland@anchorageak.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, March 20, 2024 10:46 AM
To: Heinz, Jamie L. <jamie.heinz@anchorageak.gov>
Cc: Constant, Christopher <christopher.constant@anchorageak.gov>
Subject: Motion to Reconsider AO No. 2023-110(S-1), As Amended

 

Hi Jamie,

I move to reconsider AO No. 2023-110(S-1), As Amended, regarding short term 
rental legislation. I believe Member Constant will second.

My rationale is that I believe we need more data before these regulations go into 
place and that the Assembly can make appropriations to contract for this data 
collection before adding additional requirements to property owners.

Thank you.

 

Daniel Volland

Assembly Member

Representing District 1, North Anchorage
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Thank you for adding your voice to the permanent record of the Municipality of 
Anchorage.


